
I support 3150 let's get these fish numbers increasing, at this point the number of fish couldn't get much worse.I am a 5th generation 
Oregonian .My family has been Stewards of the Forests and rivers of Oregon for almost 100 years. I hope this 3150 goes through 
for the sake of the present decreased salmon and steelhead numbers,and for the future generations of anglers. Sincerely Gabriel 
Schuessler 


